
 

 
 

 

 
Embassy of India 

Kuwait 
 

Annual Contract for maintenance of Embassy’s photocopiers 
 
The Embassy of India, invites bids from interested companies for Annual 
Service Contract for maintenance of Embassy’s four photocopiers.  
 
Interested companies should have at least 5 years’ working experience in 
the field with government / or major organizations in Kuwait. The offer 
should include the company’s profile and experience indicating the 
organizations where services have been rendered. 
  
All offers  should be in two separate sealed covers marked ‘Technical 
Bid’ and ‘Financial Bid’ both to be opened by the Addressee only and 
addressed to the Head of Chancery, Embassy of India, Daeya, 
Diplomatic Enclave, Arabian Gulf Street, Safat 13015, Kuwait. The offer 
must be delivered at the Embassy on or before 16:00 hrs. on Thursday,  
22nd  August  , 2019. 
 
The Technical Bid should contain all technical and qualifying parameters, 
with a list of current clients being served. The Financial Bid should only 
contain the financial quotation for the tender.  
 

For enquiries -   22513498, 22530600 Ext. 212 & 229 [9 am to 4 pm] 
on any working day 

 
Place: Kuwait 
Date  : 30th July, 2019 

 


